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BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
As per the district’s strategic plan, the Beeville Independent School District is 
seeking an architectural firm(s) and/or engineering firm(s) to provide facilities 
assessments, planning, design and construction administration services for 
potential project needs identified by the Board of Trustees.  Therefore, it is the 
intent of the Board to obtain information through the request for qualifications 
(RFQ) process.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approval 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
I move the board approve to advertise notice for architectural/engineering services. 
 


